
             

   

 

Northern Health Palliative Care 

ECHO 

 
The Northern Health Palliative Care Consultation Team is providing virtual education and support for 
front line clinicians, using the Project ECHO Model™. ECHO provides an opportunity for clinicians to 
participate in case-based learning and education with a group of palliative care experts. 
 
Each session will include a 10-15 minute didactic presentation and then the remainder of time will be 
spent discussing a case presentation allowing for participant questions and discussion. This format 
allows for connection to other clinicians across the north and also to the Palliative Care Consult 
Team.  

Sessions will be from 12pm – 1pm  

 January 28, 2021 

 February 25, 2021 

 March 25, 2021 

 April 29, 2021 

 May 27, 2021 

 June 24, 2021 

Didactic topics may include:  
1. Difficult pain 

2. Nausea and Vomiting 

3. Difficult pain – part two 

4. Delirium 

5. Malignant Bowel Obstruction 
6. Spinal Cord Compression 

 You will need use of a tablet or computer that allows Zoom, a microphone, and a camera. You 
may need to request the IT department to install Zoom on your computer 

 

 The time commitment with be 1 hour per session plus a session evaluation.  

 Participants will be asked to:  

 confirm audio and video access to Zoom before the first session 

 participate and present or discuss cases from their practice 

 complete a post session evaluation 

‘In order to support the growth of the ECHO movement, Project ECHO® collects participation data for each 
teleECHO™ program. This data allows Project ECHO to measure, analyze, and report on the movement’s reach. 
It is used in reports, on maps and visualizations, for research, for communications and surveys, for data quality 
assurance activities, and for decision-making related to new initiatives.’ 
 
 
To register, please email Jennifer Ferguson at Jennifer.Ferguson@northernhealth.ca  to be added to the 

ECHO distribution list. More information will be sent out in mid-January, 2021. 
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